

## Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

16 March 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

## **Child Development: Mock and June Exam**

I write to inform you that your child will be taking the Child Development examination during year 10.

In preparation for this, all Child Development students will be taking part in a workshop led by Positively You, entitled Exam Busters. This workshop aims to empower students with exam preparation tips, revision tools and stress management techniques. The workshop will take place on Tuesday 22 March, period 4, in the theatre.

The mock examination will take place Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> March during periods 1 and 2. Students are to register with their form tutor and make their way to the front of the sports hall.

The formal examination has been confirmed as taking place on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> June. Exact times will be confirmed closer to the date.

## **Online Parent Webinar**

Positively You will also be running a parent information evening. You are invited to attend this online webinar, which will examine the strategies and techniques discussed during the workshop with your child.

The webinar will take place on Tuesday 22 March, between 7pm and 8pm, via Zoom.

If you would like to take part in this event, please complete this online form, no later than Monday 21st March. Places are limited and will be given on a first come, first served basis. A link and password to access the event, will then be shared with you via email.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Yds-38ML6E-gVwR-3Zfy4KQYYGlpDLNGsbP51sh0R5tUQ00yRzEwUU81UFI4M1FMRIY3NU1ZWEwyNi4u

If you have any questions, please do contact me, michelle.robb@notleyhigh.com.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Robb

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 11376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com w www.notleyhigh.com















